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Ioan Dzitac

From: Lotfi A. Zadeh [zadeh@eecs.berkeley.edu]
Sent: Sunday, July 06, 2008 9:05 AM
To: Ioan Dzitac
Cc: Balas
Subject: Scientific  Report/Dzitac

Dear Professor Dzitac:

        Please accept my apology for not writing to you earlier.During the past two 

weeks I had been away on travel much of the time.

       I received the Scientific Report and am very impressed in all respects.  You and 

your associates have done a great job. Please accept my compliments and 

congratulations. I should like to take this opportunity to thank again you and your 

associates for the very warm welcome which was extended to me in Oradea. I should also 

like to thank you for the generous presents.

       With warmest regards.

                       Sincerely,

                               Lotfi Zadeh


